
Board of Directors 

Amy Stephenson - 1289 Kendall Jackson 

 
My name is Amy Stephenson, and I'm excited to announce I am a candidate for a position 
on the Woodridge Estates POA Board of Directors.  I look forward to working closely with 
the other board members and committee volunteers to continue making Woodridge a great 
place to live. 
 
For those who might not know me, I moved to Woodridge earlier this past January and 
have enjoyed every minute I've been here.  My husband and I have been married for 28 
years and have two adult children living in San Antonio and Austin.  We are definitely a 
South Texas family!  I enjoy scrapbooking, trying new recipes, and spending time with 
family and friends in my spare time. 
 
Woodridge Estates board members must know how to plan and understand the budget, 
manage the association's finances, deal with disputes, discuss and implement ideas, and 
engage and listen to the membership's needs.  I believe my background as a financial 
administrator and over 20 years of experience working in various roles for the federal 
government make me an ideal candidate for this job.  Finances and bureaucracy have 
been my forte for quite some time! 
 
I'm excited to live in Woodridge and want to meet more of our members, build 
relationships, forge unity, and serve our wonderful community. 

 

Architectural Control Committee Position 

Wally Kinney – 158 Napa Ridge 

I am married to Linda W Kinney. We are both retired. 
I have lived in Woodridge for a little over 3 years at 158 Napa Ridge. Prior to that I lived in 
Hays County for 34 years, where my wife and I raised 2 daughters. I was born and raised 
in South Austin. 
 
I spent 35 years in the financial services industry. After college (Southwest Texas State 
University), my positions included Vice President at Texas Commerce Bank/Austin for 18 
years, where I started the MasterCard/Visa Dept. After the sale of the MasterCard/Visa 
division to a private company (National Data/Global Payments),  I spent 17 years as Vice 
President of Sales. After Global I was recruited by First Data to run the Central/West Direct 
sales Division where I spent 4 years as Senior Vice President until I retired to run my own 
consulting company. I ran my company for 6 years, finally retiring in 2016.  
 
Lifelong member and former President of the Austin Optimist Club 
Former Vice Chair /Hays County Republican Party 
Former President of the North Hays Republican Group  
 
I have two daughters, Emily Kinney Stroup--attorney in San Antonio and Sara Marie 
Kinney Ridley-political consultant in Austin 
 
Two grandsons and one granddaughter.   



 
 

Architectural Control Committee Position 
 

Greg Gorang – 979 Kendall Jackson 
 

I am currently on the Woodridge ACC 
I have a degree in Industrial Engineering and a Master’s in Business Administration 
My background is over 35 years in agriculture mainly with managing several processing 
plants, plant expansions and start-ups, business growth and development. 
I have enjoyed my involvement with the Woodridge ACC and look forward to serving 
another year. 
 

Architectural Control Committee Position 
 

Scott Woods – 226 Sonoma Ridge 

 
            Scott Woods is a retired United States Coast Guard veteran with 33 years of 
service.  The first half of his career was in navigation serving on three Cutters and two 
Vessel Traffic Centers with the missions of search and rescue, drug interdiction, migrant 
interdiction, fishery regulations and vessel traffic control in harbors.  The last half of his 
time was spent in Marine Inspection.  This included inspecting passenger vessels of all 
sizes, tank ships, supply ships, oil rigs, barges and even the 1877 tall ship the Elissa.  You 
should ask him about climbing the mast of the Elissa.  He has earned numerous citations 
and awards through the years from Expert Pistol to the Coast Guard Commendation 
Medal.  Some of his duties included reviewing blue prints of vessels as they were being 
built or modified in shipyards to insure they were being built in accordance with the most 
current federal and international regulations. 

Scott can be found at home in his vineyard on Sonoma Ridge where he grows 
Blanc du Bois and Merlot grapes.  He has started making wine from the grapes and is 
hoping for another good crop next year.  

Scott has enjoyed being on the ACC for two previous years and is currently on the 
ACC filling an open seat and looks forward to continue representing all the residents of 
Woodridge Estates as a member of the ACC and will enforce the covenants in a way that 
is fair and equitable for all. 

 
 

Architectural Control Committee Position 
  

Glynn Underwood – 1453 Kendall Jackson 
 

We have lived in Woodridge Estates since December 2016.  I work as a 

gasoline trader for Valero and previously was a trader for Shell for seventeen 

years working in London, Singapore, and Houston over that time.  Jayne stays 

busy taking care of our 8 year old son Woodson and volunteering on the Library 

Board and PTA.  I offer myself for consideration on the ACC.   
 


